
Ball Academy  
Information Session
Monday, May 28, 7:00 p.m.

St. Joseph High School
#110, 2700 67 Street, Red Deer

This event is for students and their families who have 
already registered, as well as those interested in learning 
more about the middle and high school ball academies 
that start in September 2018.
Learn more at:  
www.stjosephhigh.ca/ball-academy


